
1

Lou Mansolillo

From: Terry Bontrager <bontrager38t@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 9:03 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Cc: Rep. Bennett, David A.
Subject: Support for HB7782

Dear Chair Bennett and Members of the Committee: 
 
I strongly favor HB7782, the Clean Heat Standard Act.  I encourage you to study it carefully and support it. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Terry Bontrager 
38 Radcliffe Avenue 
Providence 02908 


